Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 11:08 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130 - Organic Waste Transfer Station, 109A
Church Street Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Councillors,

I would like to express my strong objection to the proposed construction and operation of an "organic
waste transfer station" in Lidcombe.

Our LGA is already being used as a waste reservoir in several locations. Household, building, medical and
even radioactive waste are all being processed or stored in our suburbs.

And now a proposal for a rubbish tip in our neighbourhood?
A dirty, smelly, noisy rubbish tip within 70 meters of homes. Homes with people, pets and gardens.

A rubbish tip that will be serviced by 118 large trucks per day. Trucks 20 meters long clogging and
endangering the local streets and polluting the environment.

A rubbish tip has no place in the middle of a suburban area.

Maybe the land can be better used. The thousands of people about to inhabit the new highrise apartments
just few meters down Church Street would probably appreciate some green space.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | look forward to hearing from you regarding the actions being
taken in response to community objections.

Kind regards,
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